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FamilyVoice Congratulates the ‘Magnificent Seven' for
Keeping Their Faith

On behalf of the majority of Australians, we say ‘Thank You’ to the magnificent seven for
not playing in tonight’s game which has turned into a game of ideology, sexual politics and
a sham.

The Manly ‘Magnificent 7’ affair is a reminder of the intolerance of so-called ‘tolerance’
given that rugby league’s first-ever inclusion game is so inclusive that it will include
everyone... except ‘Christian’ players.

Australians are now aware, seven players from the Manly Sea Eagles rugby team have
refused to wear a new jersey promoting sexual politics. As a result, they will not be able to
take part in tonight's game against the Sydney Roosters.

“The resilience shown by the seven Manly players to the multitude of fake grandstanding
and woke ideology by both the Manly Sea Eagles and the NRL, the various rugby league
commentators and some Manly players, is to be commended not only for upholding their
faith but also for not caving into pressure from those who put popularism ahead of
common sense. Diversity does not equal ‘inclusion’ but rather inclusivity is token diversity,”
said Greg Bondar, FamilyVoice spokesman.
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